
 

 

Feb. 25, 2023 

In regard to proposed Senate Bill 44, where as all State license 

requests should be submitted electronically: 

In my job, most of these licenses already use this system, and 

to get everyone on the same page just makes sense.  I know 

when submitting electronically, there are less errors, less 

duplicates, and filing is so much easier.  Records are then more 

easily obtained as well. 

This bill just gets our state up to date and more organized.   

Thank you for allowing me to voice my option in regard to this 

bill. 

Respectfully, 

Joni Regula 


